
Dear Friends of Montcalm Community 
College, 

It certainly has been an interesting 
year for the college. For the first time 
in its almost 60 years of existence, 
we have found ourselves with an 
Interim President. Fortunately, due to 
professional development and formal 
educational training, we are confident 
that the planning and preparations 
that have occurred over the last 
several years have paid off and the 
college’s leadership continues to move 
the vision, mission and goals of the 
institution forward as we continue to 
improve student success.   

We hope that you have been able to 
follow along throughout the last year 
as our major gifts campaign was able 
to highlight student success stories 
which truly embody the campaign 
“Transforming Lives, Empowering People.”  
This not only occurs on an emotional 
level but on an economic level as 
well.  A recent economic impact study 

more affordable than ever. 

In addition to regular programming, 
the college offers high school students 
dual-enrolled classes as well as early 
college opportunities.  Both programs 
are featured in this magazine.    

Athletics are also making a comeback 
at MCC after more than 40 years.  In 
addition to offering students the 
opportunity to earn a degree, they 
can improve their athletic skills at 
the college level, learn about and 
participate in community service, and 
teamwork.  Athletics is more than just 
playing a sport; it offers the opportunity 
for students to develop leadership 
skills and qualities that will last them a 
lifetime.  

We are pleased to announce that MCC 
has been awarded a $2 million ADN 
to BSN grant to support our Associate 
Degree in Nursing (ADN) students, 
and we have signed an agreement 
that will allow them to seamlessly 
complete their Bachelor of Science in 
Nursing (BSN) with Saginaw Valley State 
University (SVSU). SVSU offers low-cost 
tuition and uses the same learning 
management system as MCC as well 
as the same brand of manikins for 
simulation purposes.   


